
Saddle Brook School District 
355 Mayhill Street; Saddle Brook, NJ 07663 Phone: 201-843-1142 
www.sbpsnj.org Fax: 201-843-0216 

Franklin School Principal: James Robinson jrobinson@sbpsnj.org 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

When picking up your child/children early, please send an email to the homeroom 
teacher and to the main office.  Please include the name of the child/children, the date/
time and the name of the person who will be picking up.  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR ID. 
dquiros@sbpsnj.org 
jgarino@sbpsnj.org  

Thank you! 

http://www.sbpsnj.org/
mailto:tvioletti@sbpsnj.org

